
NEWSLETTER
WEEKLY UPDATE

This week I have been popping in to the
classrooms and seeing who is working really
hard or who is presenting their work
amazingly. Thise children who I am spotting
have been awarded some reward cards so
watch out for your child bringing it home.
Ihave been really impressed with the work the
children are completing 

DID I CATCH YOU DOING
SOMETHING AMAZING?

FRIDAY 21ST APRIL, 2023

It has a been busy week at Perry Wood. The
learning has been amazing. We have had the
History man in year 4, a theatre company
starting a 10 week project in Year 5 and
Reception and Year 1 started their Pirate
theme.

Year 6 and Year 2 children are working really
hard towards their SATs. It is really important
that the children are in school everyday to
ensure they have all the skills they need.
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DATES TO REMEMBER 

This week week the children in Reception
and Year 1 started learning about Pirates,
Year 3 were looking at Rain forests, Year 4
had a Viking day, Year 5 started a Boom
project and became Historians looking at
the Mayans. We had a group of children
taking part in an inclusive sports tournament
and came 3rd. Well done to them. We had a
our 1st reading reward party for children
getting 100% on their quizzes. Well done to
them.

LOOK WHAT HAPPENED
THIS WEEK!
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Next week
Tuesday; Irish dance workshops
for all year groups
Wednesday; Year 5 Booming
voice project
Thursday; Year 4 trip to Nunnery
High school
Friday; Year 3 trip to Botanical
gardens
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Parent survey results; each week I will share some elements
of the survey and what we intend to do. We had 137 families

give us feedback which was amazing.

Pupil voice to see what makes children happy in school
and what might make them feel unhappy
Pupil voice on what makes them feel safe/unsafe, where
they feel safe/unsafe, who helps them feel safe/unsafe.

We will do the following things;
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These children have been super star readers
and will be coming home with a new book to

keep. Well done.

Mustafa
Anna

Charlie
Seife

Francie
Athan
Mental

Joel
Benji
Freya
Serah



NEWSLETTER
FRIDAY 21ST APRIL, 2023

This week Year 1 have been completing pirate challenges from the book
“How to be a pirate in 7 days or less!”. These challenges included collaging
their own pirate flag, following instructions to make a telescope, exploring

the pirate ship and using and creating their own treasure map to find
treasure. To celebrate all of the children completing their challenges we had

a pirate ceremony and pirate tea party.


